From: Peter Britton 
Sent: 23 May 2016 17:02
To: Planning
Cc: Simon and Jemma Parker
Subject: Planning application reference 16/00814/F

Good afternoon

You have sent me a letter about the above planning application which is a re-submission of application number 15/01540/F.

I am having to rush my response as I am going on holiday tomorrow for two weeks. Emailing you is by far the simplest method for me but my email can be posted for public access.

It appears that the new application is extremely similar to the original application and “re-arranging deckchairs on the Titanic” comes to mind.

The main reason the original application was refused, per the Decision Notice, is because it was an over-development of the site.

The Committee/Officer Report said a reduced scheme should be considered for two dwellings.

The new proposal is again asking to squeeze in four dwellings and I cannot understand why such a similar plan has been submitted.

I  therefore still object to the proposal and the bulk of my original objections remain unchanged. 

Regards

Peter Britton

16 Round Close Road

Adderbury

Banbury

OX17 3EP

